
From: Stephen Cohen
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2008 2:54 PM
To: Paulson, Oscar (RTEA)
Cc: Betty Garrett
Subject: 2008 Surety Update Acceptance Review

Dear Mr. Paulson:

By letter dated July 23, 2008, Kennecott Uranium Company (KUC) provided its 2008 surety update to U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff. The staff has performed an acceptance review of KUC's
submittal and has determined that it is acceptable for detailed technical review. This technical review is
ongoing, and we expect to complete it by early September 2008. If issues requiring additional information are
identified during our review, the staff will issue a request for additional information (RAI). If no such issues are
identified, the staff will issue the license amendment. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Stephen J. Cohen
Team Leader - New Facility Licensing
Office of Federal and State Materials
and Environmental Management Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mailstop T8F5
Washington, DC 20555
301-415-7182
stephen.cohen@nrc.gov
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